
The City of Lawrence and Douglas County cordially 
invite you to a community celebration to recognize 
the Lawrence-Douglas County Health Department 
for achieving National Accreditation.

Community Celebration!

Thursday, June 18
5-6 p.m.

Community Health Facility
200 Maine St., Second Floor, 

Lawrence, Kan.

Light refreshments and beverages.

Program begins at 5:30 p.m.

Together, day by day, building a healthy community

Residents of a community served by a nationally 
accredited health department can be assured 
that their health department has demonstrated 
the capacity to protect and promote the health 
of that community.”

— PHAB President and CEO Kaye Bender

“

For more information contact Executive Assistant Colleen Hill at 856-7358 or chill@ldchealth.org.


